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Dear Minister Ferguson 
 
I am sure you are aware of the views of The Friends Of The Earth 
Australia. I plead with you to take more consideratiion of their views in 
regards to nuclear power. 
I see no reason why the waste should be put in the outback nor 
anywhere other than where it is being used. You want you keep the 
waste. 
 
regards 
Pixie Barrett 
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